
NLA is working on strategic planning. We are looking to increase relevance for our membership 
across the entire state. Since we are having a joint conference with Iowa Library association in 
2019 we are taking the time leading up to that to reassess our strategy and structures. We hope 
this will allow us to engage the membership better and grow our membership base. 


